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MEMO

	Date:           4/7/03

	To:              ERCOT Board of Directors

	From:         Margaret Uhlig Pemberton

	Subject:
  Approval of New Residential Board Member


Issue for the ERCOT Board of Directors

	Meeting Date:   April 15, 2003

	Agenda Item No.: 2 


	Issue:   Approval of a new Residential Consumer Board Member.


	Background/History Jill Hall has been the Residential Consumer Board Member for the last two years.  She has resigned from her position.  OPUC and the Residential Board member appoint this seat, which is approved by the Board and subject to approval by the PUCT.  OPUC has appointed Ms. Shannon K. McClendon and is requesting that the Board approve her as a Board member.  Ms. McClendon’s resume is attached.


	Key Factors Influencing Issue:   With the resignation of Ms. Hall, there is a board vacancy that needs to be filled in accordance with the Bylaws.


	Alternatives:  Approve Ms. McClendon or reject Ms. McClendon and request OPUC to appoint another individual.


	Conclusion/Recommendation:  OPUC requests that the Board approve Ms. McClendon.
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